To the Editor –in-Chief of World Journal of  Gastroenterology
Dear Professor,
here inclosed you will find the article entitled “One-step portal vein recanalization: minilaparotomy-assisted trans-mesenteric approach combined with transjugular intrahepatic portosystemic shunt placement. A novel surgical proposal in pediatrics” which I submit, on behalf of the other Authors, for publication in the World Journal of  Gastroenterology.
The patient's parents gave written consent for their child's participation. 
Pavia, 22-09-2016
Sincerly yours








Gloria Pelizzo, MD

